
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
1 December 2023 

  
  
Dear families,  

 
3 Germany Roman workshop  
Thursday 7th December 2023 

  
  

On Thursday 7th December 2023, 3 Germany will have an exciting opportunity to take part in a Roman immersion 
day and take part in various activities, this will include tasting food which was eaten during Roman times.  This visit 
will enhance their learning this term about Life in Roman Britain and we have a professional visitor coming into 
school to work with pupils.  
  
  
The cost of the visit is part subsidised by our school fund.  We have previously written to you requesting a one-off 
payment of £20 for your which child which will cover the cost of trips and workshops for the whole year.     
  
  
Thank you to those parents who have already made this payment.  The payment is due by 15th December 2023 via 
ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. If your child is 
entitled to benefit related free school meals, no payment is required. 
 

  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  

   

  
Mrs H Haunch  
Principal   

     
  

 
 


